April 12, 2005

Dominic Frinzi



Dear Dominic:

This past February, County Executive Walker sent a letter of reappointment for your continued service on the Marcus Center for the Performing Arts Board of Directors, to the full County Board for confirmation.

At the March full County Board hearing, Supervisor DeBruin made a request that your reappointment, along with three others, be referred back to the Parks, Energy and Environment Committee, which she chairs, for their prior consideration before the full board takes a vote to confirm the reappointment in April. Supervisor DeBruin stated that her reason for this request was so that new Supervisors who had not been on the committee or board prior to your initial appointment could have an opportunity to meet each of you and ask any questions they may have of you.

The clear implication, while not stated directly, is that Supervisor DeBruin wishes you to attend the Tuesday, April 19th Parks Committee hearing that takes place at 9:00 am in room 201 of the County courthouse. Since this is not typically required of reappointments, the Executive will leave it up to your discretion whether to attend this committee hearing.

Thank you again for your commitment and service to Milwaukee County.

Sincerely,

Greg Reiman
Office of the Milwaukee County Executive
414 278-5230